
Library Trustees Meeting 
March 9, 2010 

Present: Judy Kmon, Francine Lozeau and Marjorie Carr, Library Director 
There were no members of the public in attendance. 

The meeting was called to order at 6 PM. 

Judy moved that the February Secretary’s Report be accepted as printed. 
Francine seconded the motion and it was approved. 

Mrs. Carr reported that Allan Treadwell was able to replace the back up 
batteries for the computers. 

Mrs. Carr is working on the annual report which is due in April. 

The library is severely overcrowded and more “weeding” must be done. 

The first session of Monday afternoon Story Times for preschoolers, led by 
Carol Stone and Francine, has concluded. The next session is scheduled to 
begin in April. 

The circulation for the month of February was 2965. Our public computers 
and the wireless connection was used by 151 people. 

Our next meeting is scheduled for April12, 2010. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Francine Lozeau 


